Team Bowling Activity

As announced at the parent meeting, the club will have a fun, team bowling activity on Saturday, May 5, at 4 p.m. at the Brownsburg Bowling Center (18 Whittington Drive). If we can get a group of at least 25 swimmers, parents and coaches, we can get reserved lanes and the discounted prices of 1 game plus shoes for $3, or 2 games plus shoes for $4.75. A signup sheet is available in the coach office at Brownsburg and from Coach George at Ben Davis. This is an opportunity to have some fun with your friends and teammates away from the pool, and we hope we have a big group next Saturday!

FAST Meet / Swim INDY Summer Splash
Entries and meet information for our first meet – the FAST Tiger Prowl (May 18-20 @ Fishers H.S.) are available on the club website. Our first home meet – the Summer Splash Invitational on June 8-10 at Brownsburg H.S – looks to be very popular and will most likely fill quickly. In order to ensure that our meet operations folks have an accurate picture of how many kids will swim, we need all of our swimmers to signup up on the club website ASAP. Of course, this is a team function and we need everyone’s help to make it work. But all of our kids are strongly encouraged to participate in this meet in our own pool. Please sign your swimmers up on the club website for the Summer Splash ASAP.
Travel Meet

Details for the 13 and over summer travel meet (June 15-17 in Columbus, Ohio) are starting to take shape. As has been mentioned by Coach Josh, practice attendance will be a primary consideration in whether or not a swimmer travels. But, the hope is that we have a big group traveling and so far, attendance has been good and there are many swimmers who are eligible! If you are interested in attending the travel meet, please signup for the GCSTO Creekside Blast meet on the club website so we can start getting an idea of the size of the group. Costs (including hotels, meals and other expenses) are being figured out and will be distributed soon.

May Practice Schedule
The practice schedule for May and the first weekend in June is now posted on the club website. The schedule is largely unchanged from the current schedule until the last week in May when school has been dismissed for the summer. During this time, Senior and Senior Development swimmers will be offered “doubles” (morning and afternoon practices), and all swimmers will have the opportunity to train at both Ben Davis (“long course” or 50 meter training) and Brownsburg (“short course” or 25 yard training). The availability of both pools provides lots of options for training and the possibility of different types of training. Endurance work in the long course pool, speed work in the short course pool, for example. We strongly encourage all swimmers to train at both facilities. In regards to the May schedule, there are a few points worth noting:
· The current Novice session ends on Friday, May 18.

· Also on Friday, May 18, there will be no practice for any other training groups due to the FAST Tiger Prowl Invitational.

· There will be no practice for any training groups on Friday, May 25 due to graduation ceremonies at both Ben Davis and Brownsburg High Schools. Congratulations to all Swim INDY graduating seniors!

· Senior and Senior Development swimmers will have morning practice and dryland on Monday, May 28 (Memorial Day). All other training groups are off for the holiday.
· The changes described above (doubles, practice at both facilities, etc …) take full effect on Tuesday, May 29.

New Member Registration
For any families new to Swim INDY this season, please make sure you have filled out your registration paperwork and family contract. If you have not received this information, please see a member of the coaching staff or contact registration coordinator Jennie Miller (858-8322).
Action Accents

Action Accents has officially been selected as our new swim shop. We are currently working with the shop to establish a personalized website where Swim INDY families can order team suits and training gear. The club will also sign a contract through Action Accents with TYR. If you have access to a TYR catalog (paper or online) our new team suit will likely be the Equinox Poly. In addition to the website, Action Accents will visit Swim INDY for a fitting and equipment sales opportunity. All details of this visit and the establishment of the club website will be distributed ASAP.
“One important key to success is self-confidence. An important key to self-confidence is preparation.”





- Arthur Ashe
